
26	October	2020	

City	of	Dillingham	
City	Council	

Re:	Library	Advisory	Board	
	

To	Whom	It	May	Concern:	

	
I	would	like	to	express	my	interest	in	continuing	to	serve	on	the	Library	Advisory	

Board,	seat	E.	

I	have	served	on	this	board	for	over	five	years.		I	enjoy	serving	both	the	library	and	
public	and	being	a	part	of	the	policy-making	and	decisions	that	impact	our	library’s	

success.	I	have	been	a	resident	of	Dillingham	for	fourteen	years,	and	plan	to	
continue	to	reside	in	this	wonderful	community.	

	

Please	accept	this	letter	and	my	continued	interest	in	serving	on	the	library	board	
for	Seat	E.	

	

	
Sincerely,	

	
	

	

Erica	Tweet	


